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           A while after receiving the glass negatives from Cory Ryan of Richmond, Virginia 

and pictures from the negatives, I received the glass negatives and pictures developed 

from them from his sister, Peggy Jordan Harvey of Dallas, Pennsylvania. Some pictures 

were hard to distinguish, but a few were good. I especially like the one showing what the 

parlor looked like. There was one photo of two boys standing in the vineyard overlooking 

the Bluff. I wish it had been clearer. I took it to Frames Galore and he couldn’t make it 

any better, unfortunately.   

     Sharon Peck just gave me a few more newspapers from the Prattsburgh Historical 

Society to go through. We may already have them, but I’ll call Pat Gowin, Edna Tears, 

and Dennis Vai to go through them.      

      

Pulteney News October 6, 1981 by Conny Tears 

     The surprise party to celebrate Mr. & Mrs. Bill and Edna Tears’ 25
th

 wedding 

anniversary was a great success. The party was attended by approximately 250 friends 

and relatives. The “Donna Lynn Band” from the Branchport area played for this 

occasion. 

     Mr. Brian Daggett, son of Mr. & Mrs. Ralph Daggett of Main Street, Pulteney, has 

been transferred from the DuPont Plant in Martinsville, Virginia to the Main Office in 

Wilmington, Delaware. Brian and wife, Charlotte, will be moving from Collinsville, 

Virginia to Claymont, Delaware. 

     Mrs. Jane Daggett was home from Hancock, New York, to attend anniversary party 

for Mr. & Mrs. Bill and Edna Tears.  

     Mrs. Diana Hill is in Leachville, Arkansas, where she is visiting her sick grandmother 

and other family members. 

     Mr. & Mrs. Ronny and Peggy Tears went to Elkland, Pa., on Saturday, September 

26
th

, to attend the funeral of Vernon Main. 

     Anyone interested in helping to organize a 4-H for the Pulteney area can contact Mrs. 

Karen Rook at 868-4211. 

     Bette Yastremski is attending the Corning Community College in Corning, New York.         

 

Pine Grove News October 25, 1894 

     Mr. Albert Sisson and wife spent Sunday with his father, Mr. Stephen Sisson. 

     Our school was out Tuesday. The best wishes of this community go with the teacher, 

Miss Ethel Rice.  

     Henry Cowan spent Sunday at Mrs. Wm. Brown’s at Catawba as the guest of 

“Mamie.” 

     Seldon Brink is on the sick list. 

     Services were held at Stewart’s Corners last Sunday. 

     Mrs. Mary Clark visited her daughter, Mrs. Samuel Schoner Sunday and Monday. 

     We are very sorry to hear that Ed Paris had the misfortune to step on himself. 

     Stephen Veley of Hammondsport visited on the town line Sunday. 

     Mrs. Susan Ames of Addison visited her father, Rev. F. A. Wildman last week. 

     Mr. & Mrs. Bennett visited her mother, Mrs. Horton Sunday. 

     And now “good-bye.”  W. B., where did you get that hat? 



 2 

 

 

      

Catawba News October 16, 1919  

     Mrs. Hulda Cinsebox died Monday, Oct. 6, at 10 o’clock, at the home of her son 

Lavern Cinsebox, aged 85 years. The funeral was held at the home Thursday, at 2 

o’clock, conducted by the Rev. Charles Emerson of Middlesex. She leaves four children, 

Mrs. Hattie Roberts of Rochester, Fayett Cinsebox of Buffalo, Nay Cinsebox and Lavern 

of Pulteney. She was a kind neighbor and mother, and in the home she will be missed, for 

she was always at home. Burial was in the Shuart Cemetery. 

     Mr. & Mrs. Elmer Sullivan entertained at Sunday dinner, Mr. & Mrs. Charles Moore, 

Jr., and Mr. & Mrs. Goodwin Mott, of Bath. 

     Mr. Henry Stone and sons of Burdett were here to attend the funeral of Mrs. Hulda 

Cinsebox. 

     The So. Pulteney grangers are going to have a fair in the Grange hall, Friday evening, 

Nov. 21. Will give a larger notice next week. 

     Mr. & Mrs. Ray Hicks of Rochester spent the week-end with Mr. & Mrs. Wm. J. 

Brown. 

     Mr. & Mrs. J.W. Sullivan and Mrs. Laura Taylor visited their brother, Mr. Fred 

Sullivan and family, at Geneva for a few days  last week. 

     Mr. Durward Gibson of Pittsburgh, Penn. visited his mother, Mrs. John Gibson, the 

first of the week. 

     Mrs, Edward Quinn, has been visiting friends in Corning for a week. 

     Miss Gladys Dart has gone to Wayland to work in the silk mills. 

     Mrs. Chas,. Perkins, son Robert and Crawford McFetridge, of Geneva, visited Mr. & 

Mrs. Wm. D. Brown the last of the week. 

     Born to Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Perry of Buffalo, an 8 pound boy, Oct. 10, 1919.    

            

South Pulteney News October 25, 1894 

     Nice weather again for a few days. 

     E.L. Gibson had the misfortune to have two of his fingers taken off in the cylinder of a 

threshing machine last week. 

     Miss Jennie Gibson is making a ten days’ visit with friends in Rochester and 

Brockport. 

     Miss Sate Quinn entertained her two cousins the misses Fero also Miss Rose from 

Corning over Sunday. 

     Rev. G.A. Beers gave us a very interesting account of his trip to Albany where he was 

sent as a delegate to the state Y.P.S.C.E., Sunday morning and evening. 

     Mrs. E.J. Ball and son Clifford are visiting friends in Rochester and Lyndenville. 

     Quite a number from here are attending the Baptist state convention in Rochester this 

week. 

     Dr. L. Fitzsimmons and wife mad a flying visit last week to the Doctors’ parents at 

Savona. 

     No Griping, no Nausea, no Pain, when De Witt’s Little Early Risers are taken. Small 

Pill. Best Pill. C.F. Hayes.       

             

Pulteney News October 16, 1890 

      Frank Farr and family will move to the state of Washington about the last of this 

month. 

     Frank Fort is improving his property recently purchased from John Wildman by 

painting the buildings. 

     Mrs. Mary Morris of South Pulteney has returned from a visit with friends at Ithaca. 



 3 

 

 

 

     The social Friday evening by the Young People’s Church Erection club netted about 

five dollars. 

     Will Washburn is working in the Corning glass factory. 

     Minnie Prudent was home from her work in Penn Yan over Sunday. 

     May Hess and Mabelle Washburn are packing grapes for Angelo Prentiss. 

     Miss Georgia Bonney was home over Sunday from the Haverling academy, Bath. 

     Mrs. H. Washburn, who has been sick for some time, is improving. 

     Marcus Horton of New York visited his parents last week. 

     Dick Hess was home from his work in Barrington over Sunday. 

     Superintendent of the Poor, Acker of Bath, was in town on business last Saturday. 

     Mrs. A.S. Coryell has so far recovered from apoplexy as to be able to ride in a 

carriage. 

     A son was born to H.N. Pitt and wife of Albany on September 30
th

. Mr. Pitt for a 

number of years was bookkeeper at the Lake Keuka wine cellar at Catawba. 

     Dr. Angelo Wells of Nebraska visited his aunts, Mrs. M.J. Goodrich and the Misses 

Wells Tuesday. 

     A service in memory of Dr. Marcus Whitman will be held at the Presbyterian church 

next Sunday evening. 

     Rev. Wightman and wife of Canandaigua will hold service at the South Pulteney 

Advent church on Saturday morning, Oct. 18
th

, at eleven o’clock. Mrs. Wightman has 

given two excellent funeral addresses at the church, and is a speaker of ability and power. 

A cordial invitation to attend is extended to anybody.    

                          

Elmbois News October 4, 1906 

     Mr. & Mrs. Frank Meaker of Schenectady were the guests of Mr. & Mrs. Thomas 

Perry and family for a few days. 

     Mr. & Mrs. George Brooks, and Mr. & Mrs. Charles Brooks, of Pennsylvania, were 

the guests of Mr. & Mrs. Peter Clark and family for a few days 

     The school has closed for two weeks’ vacation through grape picking and potato 

digging. 

     Mr. Shrader made a short call through this place Sunday. 

     D.C. Miller and wife and Mr. & Mrs. Ned Early and two daughters attended the 

funeral of Allen Early last Thursday. 

             

 

       

Sharon Daggett 

Town of Pulteney Historian 

 

 

 

 

Donations given to Town of Pulteney 
October 2014 

 

Glass negatives and newspapers discussed above. 
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